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It’s been another fantastic week! We’ve 
had a strong start to term so far with 
students looking smart in their uniform 
and working hard in lessons, so I’d like 
to thank parents and carers for all their 
continued support. Take care and have 
a lovely weekend.

Best wishes, Mr Cormack

KEY EVENTS COMING UP NEXT 
WEEK
Y12/13 BTEC External Exams
Throughout next week, more BTEC 
exams will be taking place for some of 
our Sixth Form students. Good luck to 
everyone involved!

Y7/8 Girls’ Cricket
On Monday, 16th January, our Year 7 
and 8 girl cricketers will play at Sutton 
Academy, 3:15-4:45pm.

KS3/KS4 Table Tennis
On Tuesday, 17th January, our table 
tennis teams will be taking part in a 
competition at Hope Academy, 3:15-
4:45pm.

HIGHLIGHTS FROM THIS WEEK
Year 9 Parents’ Evening
Last night saw College open its doors 
to parents and carers of our Year 9 
students.

It’s an important time for these students 
as they go about making their choices 
of which subjects they wish to study 
in Years 10 & 11. I’d like to thank all 
the parents and carers for coming in 
and hope you found it a useful and 
informative evening.

PARENTS’ EVENINGS COMING UP

Year 13
Thursday, 2nd February

Year 10
Thursday, 23rd February

Year 11
Thursday, 2nd March

Year 8
Thursday, 9th March

Year 11 Rehearsal Results Day

This week, our Year 11 students 
received their results from the 
rehearsal examinations they sat before 
Christmas.

It was lovely to see so many excellent 
results as the students continue to 
work incredibly hard.

With the all-important exams coming 
up in the summer, students should ask 
their subject teachers how they might 
be able to improve their grades, revise 
for 1 hour per night, regularly access 
their revision guides and GCSE PODs 
and be attending their Period 6s and 
intervention.

All this hard work will help students 
fulfil their full potential and achieve the 
grades they want.

Year 10 Basketball

Well done to our Year 10 basketball 
team who played in the St Helens 
Town Cup last night. Playing against 
other schools from across the borough, 
the boys gave an excellent display of 
basketball skills, hard work and

sportsmanship and represented 
Cowley excellently throughout the 
tournament, finishing third. Great effort!

Principal’s Award
Congratulations to this week’s students 
who achieved the Principal’s Award, 
I’m really proud of you!

Homework in Class Charts 

From the beginning of this term, we 
have been trialling using the Class 
Charts App to set homework. 

Your child’s homework will be easy to 
locate:
1. Open the App and log in
2. Select your child by clicking their 
name
3. Click on ‘Homework’ in the top 
middle of the screen
4. From here, you can scroll down and 
find out about the homework your child 
has been set and the homework they 
have completed.

Login
If you require a login for Class Charts, 
please contact the main office on 
01744 678 030. If you can’t remember 
your details, simply follow the ‘forgot 
password’ link on the login page. If you 
don’t currently have the Class Charts 
App, please download it for free via the 
Apple App Store or Google Play.


